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Together for Prosperity



Proudly serving District 3!

• Land use conversations

• Safe Streets for All Grant

• Housing investments

• SHS tax response



Serving the region

• Venues

• Driving local economy

• Clean up efforts

• Solid Waste Fee 
discussion

• Creating jobs



Funding opportunities

• 2040 Planning & 
Development Grants

• Regional Refresh Fund

• General Sponsorship



Amplifying your voice

• Regional discussions

• Transportation

• Housing

• Urban Growth

• Ongoing communication



Together, we get more done.



Thank you!

Gerritt Rosenthal, Councilor
gerritt.Rosenthal@oregonmetro.gov

Eduardo Ramos, Policy Advisor
eduardo.ramos@oregonmetro.gov

Get social
@gerrittmetro3

Facebook | Instragram
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